
November 2020 

 

Shout Outs from Parents 

 

We have received a lot of positive feedback from parents/carers about  our increased      

social media presence.  Please read below 

 

 

 

Stay and Pray 
We are launching our    

Advent preparation with 
a Stay and Pray in 

class1. This will begin 
at 1.15pm. If you would 
like to take part virtually 

please let the office 
know by Tuesday 24th 

November  
 

            Dove House 

Trinkets are on sale in school £1 

Reading Pupil Voice 
We have carried out a reading               
pupil voice in Key Stage 2. Please 
ask your child about their                     
responses. We will analyse the 
findings and take into                             
consideration what the children 
have to say to enhance  their 
pleasure in  reading and develop 

What a lovely idea! Thank you for 

making sure we can share in our 

daughter’s celebration. 

Virtual Assembly 

Podcast 

Remembrance display 

Children in Need 

We raised £289.50  



Christmas Lunch 

Christmas Lunch this year will be on Thursday 10th December at £1.50. Please just 

order on the day. 

Party Food Lunch 

The party food lunch will be on Thursday 17th December at £1.50. Again please just 

order on the day. 

Christmas Raffle 

This year we will be running our Christmas raffle to support school funds. The tickets 

will be a £1.00 and will be on sale from the  3rd  

December till the 14th December. The raffle will be drawn on the 16th December. 

Parking 

I have received a concern about parking  outside school. Please be considerate about our neigh-

bours and do not park over anyone’s drive or block the pathway . Thank you for your consideration in 

this matter. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for your continued support in this very difficult 

time. Welcome back Key Stage One we have really missed 

you. 

Take and God Bless.  
W 

Mrs Ryan and the Endsleigh Staff 

Staffing 

Miss Buck will be leaving her teaching position in Endsleigh Holy Child to take a career break . We 
have been very lucky to secure the talents of Mrs Tazmin  Knight who will be taking up this post 
as soon as possible.  She will be teaching in year 3 and year 4/5 .  The children will have a chance 
to meet her and we will ask Mrs Knight to introduce herself to parents in a virtual way. We thank 
Miss Buck for all her years of loyal service to the school and we wish her the best for the future.  

Sadly, we will also be saying goodbye to Miss Dodson at Christmas who will re-locating to her 
home  town to be nearer her family. Again, we have been fortunate to secure two talented 
teachers to fill this post. The new members of staff to this phase are Mrs Sarah Meyerhoff and 
Miss Sarah Brunning.  Both Ladies will be joining us for introductions and induction days to sup-
port the children’s transition. We wish Miss Dodson the best of luck with her relocation. 

Miss Whitton will be starting maternity leave in the new year . We have found a fantastic replace-

ment Ms Jennifer Linford and she will be starting with us as soon as possible to assist the  

transition. 

IXL– Key Stage 2 

Please encourage your child to ac-

cess this on-line learning program 

This is a fantastic resource . 

REMINDER 

Flu immunization in school Thursday 26th November  . 


